S.S. JAIN SUBODH P.G. (AUTONOMOUS) COLLEGE, JATPUR

NOTICE
20/04/2024

This is to inform all the students with backlogs in 11, IV, VI semesters of their
undergraduate (U.G.) and 1II, IV semesters of their postgraduate (P.G.) courses
that the deadline for filling up your BACK examination forms has been
extended. The new deadline for submission is now April 27, 2024. Students
with backlogs and ex-students are required to complete their forms online and

pay the prescribed examination fees.

There is no requirement to submit a hard copy of the form to the college. Please

retain a printed copy for your records.
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